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5 April 2012 

 

The Hon Craig Knowles 

Chair 

Murray-Darling Basin Authority  

 

Via email: craig.knowles@mdba.gov.au  

 

Dear Mr Knowles 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Australian Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport 

References Committee regarding its Inquiry into the management of the Murray Darling Basin. 

 

During the course of the inquiry, the Committee has become concerned about the lack of 

information publicly provided by the Murray-Darling Basin Authority (MDBA) to the community 

and stakeholders that explicitly details the assumptions it has used in developing the Proposed 

Basin Plan (November 2011), particularly the requirement for a reduction of 2750 GL/y from 

baseline diversion limits.  

 

Therefore the Committee requests that the MDBA provide a response to the following questions by 

Friday, 20 April 2012: 

 

1. What assumptions did the MDBA use in determining the target of 2750 GL/y reduction 

from baseline diversion limits as per the Proposed Basin Plan? 

2. What raw data and modelling was relied upon to arrive at the 2750 GL/y figure? 

3. Were any other assumptions initially considered but set aside in determining the 2750 GL/y 

figure? 

 

I also take the opportunity to inform you that the Committee will be holding public hearings for this 

inquiry in Canberra on 23 and 24 April 2012. The Committee will be inviting representatives of the 

MDBA to give evidence on one of these dates. The Committee's secretariat will contact the MDBA 

shortly to make suitable arrangements. 

 

If you require further information on this matter please contact, Mr Stephen Palethorpe, Committee 

Secretary on 02 6277 3510. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Senator the Hon Bill Heffernan 

Chair 

mailto:craig.knowles@mdba.gov.au











